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Mount Mercy Alum, Riso, Tabbed WGCA All-American Scholar 
Freshman Honored For High Marks in the Classroom 

  
LOUDONVILLE, N.Y. – Siena Women’s Golf rising sophomore Sarah Riso, Mount Mercy Class of 2015, 
has been named a Women’s Golf Coaches Association All-American Scholar. The Hamburg, New York 
native received recognition for meeting the stringent criteria of maintaining a cumulative grade point 
average in excess of a 3.50. 
 
Riso excelled both on and off the course during her freshman year donning the Green and Gold. She 
currently maintains a stellar 3.91 cumulative GPA while majoring in actuarial science, and was amongst the 
final round leaders in shooting a 76 to help the Saints to a third place finish at the MAAC Championships. 
 
About the Women’s Golf Coaches Association  
The Women’s Golf Coaches Association, founded in 1983, is a non-profit organization representing 
women’s collegiate golf coaches. The WGCA was formed to encourage the playing of college golf for 
women in correlation with a general objective of education and in accordance with the highest tradition of 
intercollegiate competition. Today, the WGCA represents nearly 600 coaches throughout the U.S. and is 
dedicated to educating, promoting and recognizing both its members and the student-athletes they 
represent.  
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